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dwellings will be affected directly in terms of views, as well as the consideration that should be 
given to the fragile nature of the listed buildings indirectly affected, in terms of additional large 
vehicle traffic and extensive piling during the build causing vibrations, detrimental to the historic 
building techniques that have been used and protected through listed building status. Historic 
England have already objected to similar plans submitted in the last few years and as such this 
adds weight to the fact that historic nature of the land and in particular the setting for the motte is 
preserved. 

The access to the site at the High Street end is nonsensical and to suggest that a small additional 
car park will mitigate the congestion around the school is ridiculous. The increased construction 
traffic during the build and an additional number of cars travelling through the village due to the 
increased population (many of which will have to travel for shops/entertainment/school) will be 
dangerous and add to the already problematic congestion. The suggested pedestrian crossing will 
also further increase congestion as it will slow the flow of traffic and create an increased backlog 
through the high street. The additional highways related risk is of great concern to me as a close 
neighbour. 

With many thanks for your consideration, 

Richard Williams 

 




